
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 18 November 2019  

FULLBROOK STUDENTS SHARE THEIR VIEWS 

On Tuesday the LRC became a television 

recording studio as we were visited by 

Fresh Start Media who make the youth 

current affairs programme, FYI for Sky.  

They spent the afternoon interviewing a 

group of students from Years 8 & 9 about a 

topic in the news. The programme’s team 

were very impressed with how the students handled being filmed, 

and also the opinions they offered during their discussions.  

FYI is due to be broadcast on Sky News this Saturday at 10:30am 

& 4:30pm, and on Sunday at 10:30am. 

Well done to everyone who was involved! 

 “You may encounter many defeats, but you must 
not be defeated” Maya Angelou 

YEAR 11 PROM FUNDRAISING RAFFLE 

The Year 11 Prom Committee are holding a raffle to help support 

their fundraising for their 2020 Prom, which will have a theme of 

Vintage Hollywood. They are busy sourcing prizes through the Year 

11 tutor groups, but any donations from the wider Fullbrook 

community would be very much appreciated. Items such as toiletry 

sets, chocolates, vouchers or any gifts really that would make good 

prizes would be perfect. As the tickets will be purchased by 

students, we do ask that no alcohol be donated. 

Tickets will be available from the Prom Committee at 1st break and 

lunch, plus they will visiting tutor groups over the coming weeks. 

The draw will be held in the school hall at 12:30 on Wednesday 18 

December (the last day of term). 

KEY STAGE 3 & 4 – ASSESSMENT AND REPORTING 

There will be a new reporting system in place for all students for 

this academic year. Mr Baker has explained the changes at KS3 & 

KS4 in two videos which can be viewed by clicking here. 

 

NEW HAW 

CHRISTMAS LIGHTS 

SWITCH ON 

Fullbrook’s Concert Band will be 

performing as part of the New 

Haw Christmas Lights Switch 

On this Saturday. 

 

The event kicks off at 2pm with 

a variety of entertainment from 

The Grange Community Infant 

School & New Haw Community 

School. 

 

Fullbrook’s Concert Band will be 

playing carols from 4-4:30pm 

before the ceremony to switch 

the lights on. 

 

 

 

http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/progress-and-reports/


YEAR 7 & 8 RESILIENCE DOUGHNUT – UPDATE  

A huge thank you to the parents & carers who came to Wednesday 

evening’s Resilience Doughnut Information Evening. The feedback 

we’ve received so far has been hugely positive, and we’re excited to 

get started with rolling the programme out across Years 7 & 8. For 

anyone who was unable to attend, we will be holding a second evening 

in January 2020, and more details will follow as soon as a date is 

secured.  

In the meantime, we will be sending out consent forms to anyone that 

was unable to attend the information evening. 

LES MISÉRABLES REHEARSALS W/C 25 NOVEMBER  

Please see page 3 of the newsletter for next week’s rehearsal 

schedule and any important notices from Miss Lawrence. 

SPORTING SUCCESS 

District Cross Country: On Tuesday, 52 students from Y7-11 took 

part in District Cross Country. The students were amazing and never 

once moaned about it being cold, or them standing around waiting for 

the other races. A group of girls even ran the entire race as a 4 to 

motivate each other and keep each other going through the cold 

course!! Of the Fullbrook students competing, 17 finished in the top 

half of their running groups, with Charis M coming 3rd out of 53 

runners, Charlotte B was 5th out of 38 runners, Abi F was 9th out of 

60 runners & Finlay K was 10th out of 44 runners. 

Well done to all our students who took part, for putting in such a 

fantastic performance! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

  

Saturday 23 November 2:00-4:45pm New Haw Christmas Lights Switch On 

w/c Monday 25 November  Year 12 Mini Mock Exams 

w/c Monday 25 November  Year 11 Mock Exams – MFL Oral & Textiles 

w/c Monday 9 December  Year 11 Mock Exams 

w/c Monday 16 December  Year 11 Mock Exams 

Wednesday 18 December 12:30pm End of Term (early close for students) 

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us 
via:  
info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    
concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         
homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the Fullbrook 
Facebook & Twitter pages. 
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